
Certificate Course on ICD-10 Coding in
Cebu and Davao

The PhilHealth Training Institute (PTI),  in cooperation with the Health Finance Policy

Sector (HFPS) and the Office of the Regional Vice-President of PhRO-VII and PhRO-

XI (PhilHealth Regional Offices VII and XI), is offering a five-day Certificate Course on ICD-10

Coding (International Classification of Diseases, Version 10) for coders. The training will be

held on October 26-30, 2009 in Cebu City and November 16-20, 2009 in Davao.

The course is ideal for  those involved in the actual clinical coding of diseases and surgical

procedures (coders) and those who document and record diagnoses and surgical procedures

(non-coders) who  need to gain expertise in the use of ICD-10.

Some of the topics to be covered by the training course are:

o Introduction to ICD-10 Structure and Principles of Classification

o Overview of the Tabular list, Coding Conventions, and Table of Morphology

of Neoplasm.

o Overview of the Alphabetical Index and Volume 3 Coding Conventions

o Basic Coding Guidelines

o Morbidity and Mortality Coding Guidelines

o How to code with ICD-10 – comprehensive lectures, chapter by chapter,

manuals, and group exercises on actual diagnosis/charts

o Death Certificate and Fetal Death Certificate

o Translation of Coded Data into Statistics

o Common Errors in Coding

o Some Basic Diagnostic Requirements

o ICD-10 Philippine Modifications – ICD-10 Shortlist

o ICD-10 World Health Organization (WHO) 2006 Updates

o Background on the National Health Insurance and PhilHealth

Pre-registration forms may be downloaded from our website. Interested participants may call

Arlan “Lance” Gumarao at (02) 637-2875, 0927-3644-046, 0919-5144544 or email him at

gumaraoa@philhealth.gov.ph. Inquiries are also welcome at PhRO-VII at (032) 233-7407

and PhRO-XI at (082) 297-3706.
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